
 

HARARE, May 1 - Air Zimbabwe will resume flights between Harare and Bulawayo three times a week 
beginning May 2. 2012. 
 
Zimbabwe Tourism Authority chief executive officer Karikoga Kaseke told the media here Monday that 
the flights would be on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. "From the 2nd of May, Air Zimbabwe will 
be resuming flights between Harare and Bulawayo," he said. 

"If it happens with consistence it is better than nothing although it is not enough. We need two flights 
daily." 

Last week, Air Zimbabwe resumed flights between Harare and Bulawayo for the convenience of 
passengers travelling to and from the trade fair. 

Kaseke said revival of the national airline was crucial as the country, together with Zambia, prepared 
to co-host the Africa Travel Association and the United Nations-World Tourism Organization general 
assembly next year in Victoria Falls. -- NNN-NEW ZIANA 
 


